
 

 

 

 

December 15, 2021 

 

Dewey Beach Planning and Zoning Commission 

Town of Dewey Beach 

#1 Dagsworthy Avenue 

Dewey Beach, Delaware 19971 

 

Re: Public Hearing Comment for December 18, 2021 at 10 AM 

 

Dear Planning and Zoning Commission Members, 

 

As I am unable to attend the December 18, 2021 public hearing, please read into the 

record the following statement regarding the Draft Ordinance to amend Chapter 185, 

Zoning: To provide consistency and fairness, we ask that you consider granting the 

square footage patron allowance that is 4,000 square feet or less to require no off-street 

parking.  

 

Thank you for your efforts on behalf of our community.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Carol Everhart 

President/CEO 

 

 

cc: Mayor Bill Stevens 

      Commissioner Paul Bauer 

      Commissioner Gary Persinger 

      Commissioner David Jasinski 

      Commissioner Elizabeth Gibbings 

      Town Manager Bill Zolper 

      P&Z Chair Mike Harmer 


